December 31, 2011

Mayor Bryan K. Barnett City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Re: Assessing Board of Review

Dear Mayor Barnett:

I will be resigning from the Assessing Board of Review effective December 31, 2011. My schedule will no longer allow me to be available to serve throughout the month of March.

I will return my identification tags to the Human Resource Department during the first week of January. Thank you for the opportunity to serve on this board.

Rosemary Donovan